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June 24, 2022 

Chief Harley Chappell 
Steven Stark 
Tumia Knott 
Board of Directors, Salish Sea Indigenous Guardians Association 

c/o Marian Ngo 
Executive Director 

Dear Chief Chappell, Steven Stark and Tumia Knott: 

The Impact Assessment Agency of Canada (the Agency) acknowledges receipt 
of your request for a regional assessment in the Salish Sea to the Honourable 
Steven Guilbeault, Minister of Environment and Climate Change Canada, on 
June 21, 2022. Your request will be posted on the Canadian Impact Assessment 
Registry Internet site (the Registry) early next week. 

The Agency is reviewing your request and will provide advice to the Minister to 
inform his decision on whether or not to conduct a regional assessment. We 
anticipate that the Minister’s decision, with reasons, will be provided to you and 
posted on the Registry by September 19, 2022. 

If you have any questions regarding the analysis of your request or the request 
processing process, please contact me at the coordinates, below. 

Thank you and best regards, 

Debra Myles 
Senior Advisor / Strategic and Regional Assessment 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada / Government of Canada 
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